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Annual Report of Superintendent of the Poor,
Monroe County 1909 this work has been selected
by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization
as we know it this work is in the public
domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united
states you may freely copy and distribute this
work as no entity individual or corporate has
a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced
and made generally available to the public to
ensure a quality reading experience this work
has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original
graphical elements with text in an easy to
read typeface we appreciate your support of
the preservation process and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant
Annual Report of the Monroe County Library
System 1955 excerpt from geological report vol
7 on monroe county michigan early in the
century just closing wayne county comprised
the entire lower peninsula of michigan a part
of the upper peninsula as well and adjoining
portions of ohio indiana and wisconsin from
this vast tract monroe county was set off in
1817 by proclamation of gen lewis cass then
governor of michigan territory the present
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wayne county having been established two years
earlier the original proclamation by which the
boundaries of the county were first
established is here given whereas it is
considered that the public good will be
promoted by the erec tion of a new county in
the said territory about the publisher
forgotten books publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and classic books find more
at forgottenbooks com this book is a
reproduction of an important historical work
forgotten books uses state of the art
technology to digitally reconstruct the work
preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in the aged
copy in rare cases an imperfection in the
original such as a blemish or missing page may
be replicated in our edition we do however
repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of
such historical works
Monroe County Comprehensive Plan 1977 this
volume contains both a sourcebook of
genealogical data and a group family record
with slightly greater detail marshaled in the
sourcebook section a significant portion of
the work nevertheless is devoted to the
general history of the county explaining in
the customary manner when how and why the
county was settled and tracing the various
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phases of its development the group family
portion of the book occupying a full third of
the text carries the lines of descent far
enough down to enable the present generation
to recognize relationships an abundance of
available data coupled with the desire to set
forth the family histories of as many county
residents as possible compelled the author to
employ a compact form of narrative this
skeletal history embracing all vital and
ascertainable facts has the virtue of
precluding biographical embellishments and at
once puts before the researcher all that he
needs to know of several hundred families and
many thousands of related individuals all
families discussed in this section are indexed
alphabetically for easy reference the
remainder of the book is comprised of
genealogical source materials
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V.1 2021-09-09
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Quality in the Irondequoit Creek Basin 2003



7000 years of jewelry

2023-10-02 7/11 7000 years of
jewelry

Mississippi River, Fish Lake Drainage and
Levee District No. 8, Monroe County, Ill 1954
Proceedings of the Board of Supervisors of the
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